
Statement on the amendment of EU-Regulation 833 / 2014
pursuant to Article 3g, para. 1, letter d)

(Import of iron and steel products)

October 24, 2023

In accordance with Regulation (EU) 833 / 2014 (Annex XVII) and 2023 / 1214 Art. 3g, botek Präzisionsbohrtechnik GmbH 
confirms that no iron or steel products originating in Russia are used for the manufacture of our products. 

The relevant point in time for the application of the import ban here is the time of introduction into the customs territory of 
the European Union.
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